22 October 2014

Mr. Adjouma Ibrahim
3/F, No. 5 To Kwa Wan Road,
To Kwa Wan, Kowloon

Dear Mr. Adjouma,

This letter serves as your formal and final notice that the current flat you are occupying at 3/F, No. 5 To
Kwa Wan Road, To Kwa Wan, Kowloon, will be turned over to the Tung Wah Group (landlord) at
close of business hours on October 30, 2014.

The Tenancy Agreement has expired and ISS-HK has to vacate the premises.

In view of this, ISS-HK and Tung Wah Group, are visiting to check on the flat on October 22, 2014.

Please coordinate with your caseworker, Ms. Helen LEE on locating a flat within the accommodation
assistance entitled to your family. Your caseworker can be contacted at telephone number 2789 7633.

Thank you very much for your compliance.

Very truly yours,
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Area Manager

Mongkok Office
International Social Service- Hong Kong Branch
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